From:

Sent: March-19-17 7:18 PM

To: Maurizio, Valeria

Subject: Dalley Drive Rezoning

Valeria, I live at 125 Dalley Drive. I received my package regarding the changes being planned for the property at 130 Dalley Drive. Because of the 11th hour timing of the notice, I'm not sure if I can attend the meeting. If I can, I will.

However, for the record, I'm opposed to both the rezoning and reduction in size of 130 Dalley Drive to accommodate the development. The development must conform to the space available, not the other way around.

If the case of any development, I'm concerned about the lighting, both for safety and parking. I'm concerned about additional visual pollution coming from the condo development.

Finally, the city has, thus far, turned a blind eye to the indiscriminate cutting down of trees on the property. Our councillor has said he didn't like the way the developer cut down the trees, but there have been no consequences for the company responsible for the damage, so I can only assume that our councillor isn't concerned about the vandalising of the trees. Therefore, I would like to see the reforestation plan to restore the barrier between Dalley Drive and Wilson Street.

Thank you.

Geoff Ondercin-Bourne

125 Dalley Drive